
 
 

On September 28, 2024 – GFWC/CT clubs are asked to 
collect food for the Cougar Pantry at CT State College 
Manchester– the site of the GFWC/CT Fall Conference.  
The Cougar Pantry assists students who have food 
insecurity – whether it is with food to eat at home or fast 
meals which can be eaten between classes.  No Student 
can learn effectively when hungry.  Some suggested 
items are: Snack packs, snack bars , easy mac and cheese, 
ramen, grab and go soups, rice cups, pastas. 
Please bring items to the Fall Conference on October 12 
where we will organize them for donation.  
 
 



 


